
Dear Supporter of Music,

The Berkmar High School  Band Booster Club supports the BHS Band 
Department by seeking donations, financial support, and volunteers from 
individuals, businesses, and community organizations.  We are a non-profit 501 
(c)(3) organization that seeks to provide opportunities for students to have an 
enriching musical education and opportunities beyond what the local schools 
are able to supply.

May we rely on your support for our award-winning music program for the 
2022-2023 school year?  

We are seeking monetary and in-kind donations to help maximize the finances 
received through student participation fees and fundraising.  Your donation 
helps the Booster organization provide students with performance opportunities, 
lessons, and professional training.  

In return, we will advertise you, your business, or organization as one that 
supports music in the schools and our ongoing efforts to enrich the community’s 
and school’s musical offerings.  Sponsors are acknowledged at footbal l  
games, band sponsored events,  our winter and spring concerts and on 
our website, www.BerkmarBands.org.

Booster Club members work hard throughout the year to raise funds.  Students 
and their parents participate in car washes, candy and gift sales, bake sales and 
social media. They are also involved in football game concessions, out-of-state 
travel as well as parades.

In addition to their musical and fundraising endeavors, students in the music 
program are required to keep their grades up and to participate in practices, 
performances, and competitions. They sacrifice their free time because they 
believe in and receive benefits from being involved in music.  

The Berkmar High School Band Booster Club wants every student to have the 
opportunity to go higher and further with his or her musical skills and abilities.  
We need your help and support!  Your tax-deductable donation will help our 
students achieve their musical goals.

Thank you in advance for supporting music at Berkmar High School and in your 
community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Arthur Wright, IIIKentrice Cunningham-London

 Booster President Director of Bands

Address

405 Pleasant Hill Road, Lilburn, 
GA 30047

Director of Bands 

Dr. Arthur Wright, III

berkmar high school band
Mighty Marching Patriots  !  Symphonic Band  !  Drum Line  !  Color Guard  !  Pep Band

E-mail
BerkmarBands01@gmail.com

Website
www.BerkmarBands.org
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Officers

President
Kentrice Cunningham-London

Vice President
Tricia Adolph

Secretary
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Treasurer
Chaqevia Garrett

Phone
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Sponsorship Form Berkmar High School Band Booster Club

We need your support!  Please consider the options below and decide how you can help our students and our community 
benefit from band at BHS.  

Name____________________________     Business/Organization Name_____________________________

Address_________________________________________________________________________________

Phone____________________________     E-Mail_______________________________________________

Web Address_____________________________________________________________________________

Please make checks payable and return this form to Berkmar High School Band Booster Club, 405 Pleasant Hill Road, Lilburn, GA, 30047
The Berkmar High School Band Booster Club is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization.  Federal Tax ID# 87-1855378.

 Become a Benefactor

Sponsor Levels Benefits

Platinum
$1,500

Benefactors at the Platinum level receive Gold level benefits and will have their logo* displayed at 
Berkmar High School Stadium, for a year.

Gold
$1,000

Benefactors at the Gold level receive Silver level benefits and will be featured on our websiteʼs
welcome and sponsor pages with a 200 x 100 pixel link to your business or organization.*

Silver
$500

Benefactors at the Silver level receive Blue Level benefits and will also receive 2 tickets to a band
event and will be featured on our websiteʼs sponsor page with a 120 x 60 pixel link to your business 
or organization.*

Blue
$100

Benefactors at the Blue level receive Red level benefits and will be acknowledged at our
concert performances and on our websiteʼs sponsor page.

Red
$50

Benefactors at the Red level will receive a certificate of appreciation.

*sponsor must provide image
 My benefactor donation is unrestricted and may be used where need is greatest.
 My benefactor donation is reserved for a specified program (circle one or more):

  Coaches and Instructional Staff          Financial Aid  Instruments 
Scholarships         Transportation         Uniforms      Other_________________

  Make an In-Kind donation  Estimated Value $___________

Description of In-Kind services or products 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________________

Thank You For Your Support & Commitment To Music




